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State of Washington


DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE


Ecological Interactions Team, 201 N. Pearl St.  Ellensburg, WA  98926  (509) 925-4467  FAX (509) 925-4702

July 2, 2001

To Whom It May Concern:

Today I was requested to provide confirmation that WDFW would participate in the proposed salmon carcass evaluation in the Yakima Basin.  WDFW has worked with PNNL to develop the field work necessary to provide information to calibrate/validate the proposed PNNL model.  This letter serves as confirmation that WDFW, pending funding, will evaluate the influences of stocking salmon carcasses in the Yakima Basin.

Sincerely,

Todd N. Pearsons, Ph.D.

Director, Ecological Interactions Team

Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife

